

10th & 11th November 2017 Vavuniya Campus of the University of Jaffna



VANNI CAREER FAIR 2017

Vavuniya Campus University of Jaffna

Chairman:

Mr. A.E.S.Patrick

Secretary:

Ms. S.Danoshana

Treasurer:

Mr. K.Arjunan

Members:

Ms. Subajana Jeyaseelan

Mr. S. Niththiyanandam

Ms. W.A.S.C.Perera

Mr. J. Alloy Niresh

Mr. Edwin Linosh

Ms. V.Subaramya

Mr. T. Selvamalai

Mr. S. Gopinath

Ms. S.Thevaka

Advisors:

Dr. R.Nagulan

Mr. S.Thirukumaran

Mr. A.Thayaparan

Employers

Dear Sir/Madam,

Vavuniya Campus of the University of Jaffna wholeheartedly expect your kind participation in and cooperation to our grand Career Fair on November 10th and 11th, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., at the Pambaimadu premises of the Vavuniya Campus, Vavuniya.

The aim of this Career Fair is to bring potential and prowess employers together and provide huge opportunity for our students/alumni and our society members to get exposure and interact with employers from Higher Educational Institutions and Private Institutions and explore their future employment opening.

The two-day mega event has been organizing by the Career Fair committee. The first day event is open to all undergraduate students, and recently passed out students and the second day is open to all.

Over 60 employers and organizations from various disciplines such as, Biological Science, Business management, Computer Science, Environmental science, and Information Technology (IT) offering full-time and part time positions will be joining us in our grand career fair.

We hope you will join us on 10th November, 2017 with all current and passed out students from all courses and the job seekers from the regions. Please visit the <u>Career Fair Website</u> to see all the detailed information you need, we will post the updates on our website. For the confirmation of your participation please download the registration form from the website (http://www.vau.jfn.ac.lk/vcf/) and send it back to the following email.

Please do not hesitate to ask for any further information and/or assistance required by you in this regard. If you have any questions, please contact Mr.A.E.S.Patrick at 0769450346 or vanni.career.fair@gmail.com

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at our Career-Fair 2017.

Yours Sincerely,

A.E. 3. Patrick

Mr. A.E.S. Patrick/Chairman, Career Fair Committee